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Technical Hotline

 › Expert assistance for the entire product range

 › Available Mon. – Fri. from 08:00 am – 16:00 
pm

 › Alternative: +370 679 54 797

 › E-Mail: support.baltics@knorr-bremse.com

The Knorr-Bremse TruckServices technical hotline is now available under the new telephone number:

00800 1905 2222 *
 

With their expertise and practical know-how on all Knorr-Bremse products and systems, the technical hotline is your 
contact partner for fast and reliable help to all your technical questions.

You can reach us by telephone Monday to Friday from 08:00 am to 16:00 pm.
Please note that in the case of an external call prefix you dial 0 00800 1905 2222.

*  Fixed network free of charge, charges may apply for calls from mobile networks.  
If your provider does not support freecall numbers, please alternatively dial +370 679 54 797

TECHNICAL HOTLINE – NEW PHONE NUMBER! 
FOR ESTONIA, LATVIA AND LITHUANIA
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Up-to-date information on our products can be  

found on our website truckservices.knorr-bremse.com

Note 
All information is subject to change. A printed version of this document may therefore 
not correspond to the latest revision. To obtain the latest version, please visit our website 
truckservices.knorr-bremse.com or contact a Knorr-Bremse representative in your area.

If service work is carried out on a vehicle based on information provided herein, it is the 
responsibility of the workshop to ensure the vehicle is fully tested and in full functional 
order before the vehicle is returned into service. Knorr-Bremse accepts no liability for 
problems caused as a result of appropriate tests not being carried out.

Copyright © Knorr-Bremse AG 
All rights reserved, including industrial property rights applications.  
Knorr-Bremse AG retains any power of disposal, such as for copying and transferring.

Disclaimer 
The information contained herein is intended for the exclusive use of trained persons 
within the commercial vehicle industry, and must not be passed on to any third 
party. All recommendations regarding products and their servicing or usage are 
with reference to Knorr-Bremse products and should not be considered applicable 
to products from other manufacturers. This information does not purport to be all-
inclusive and no responsibility is assumed as a result of its use. We cannot accept any 
liability nor offer any guarantee regarding data accuracy, completeness or timeliness. 
The information does not represent any guarantee or ensured characteristics of the 
Products or Systems described. No liability can be accepted based on the information, 
its use, recommendations or advice provided. In no event may we be held liable for 
any damage or loss except in the case of wilful intent or gross negligence on our part, 
or if any mandatory legal provisions apply. This disclaimer is an English translation of 
a German text, which should be referred to for all legal purposes. Any legal disputes 
arising from the use of this information shall be subject to German law.

Knorr-Bremse Systems for Commercial Vehicles 
Moosacher Strasse 80 | 80809 Munich | Germany
Tel: +49 89 3547-0
Fax: +49 89 3547-2767
truckservices.knorr-bremse.com
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